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David Pryzbylski was quoted in a Society for Human Resource
Management (SHRM) article, “Avoid These Common Misconceptions
About Weingarten Rights,” regarding how employers and employees
should know more about "Weingarten rights," including what constitutes a
request, when the rights apply and the role of union representatives at the
interviews.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/misconceptions-weingarten-rights.aspx

